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NIGHTLIFE EXHIBITION AT RIPPONLEA 

On a very VERY windy Saturday, 15 of our members & friends journeyed to the magnificent Ripponlea in 
Elsternwick. 
We were all in awe at the beautiful beaded dresses that we saw, most of them made in France in 1925. 
They were worn in Melbourne by the rich and famous Ladies of those days. Amazing that most of the 
outfits still looked perfect. 
Before we headed in to lunch we headed to the portaloo toilets. The wind was so strong I was scared I 
would have got blown away. Good for a laugh anyway. Of course a lot of our conversations were about 
our boys’ great win against Sydney the night before. 
We were served a lovely lunch, freshly home-made sandwiches and delicious scones just out of the oven 
with beautiful  
raspberry jam and cream. 
A lovely day enjoyed by us all .Win. 
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MID-MONTH COFFEE AND CHAT AT FOREST HILL CHASE SHOPPING CENTRE 
 

A happy bunch of our ladies enjoyed a mid-month morning coffee and chat at Yours D’Liciously café on 

Level 3 opposite the gym at Forest Hill Chase.  Popular opinion is that this should continue on the second 

Friday of each month during the Football season.  No need to book – just come and join us on our next 

occasion at 10:30am on 8th September 

 

OUR MAJOR RAFFLE DRAW 

The major raffle draw was drawn at our July Coffee Morning at Box Hill Golf Club. 

Congratulations to the lucky winners who are:   

 Helen Greenfield won Jack Gunston’s Jumper 

 Christine O’Flynn won Ricky Henderson’s Jumper 

 Lyn Stavretis won a lovely Hawthorn Scarf 

 Jan Wade &Fiona Youlten each won a bottle of Wine donated by Dean from BHGC  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS ON BEHALF OF ALL OUR THORNBIRDS TO “THE GENERAL” 
LUKE HODGE AND “GIBBO” JOSH GIBSON ON THEIR WONDERFUL CAREERS.  

GOOD LUCK & BEST WISHES FOR THE FUTURE. 
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ANNUAL GRAND FINAL EVENT 
 
Please join us and special guests for a delicious Morning Coffee with a much expanded menu at Box Hill Golf 
Club (upstairs function room)  Ladies, you will not need lunch after this event! 
 We will also be raffling Marc Pittonet’s jumper this day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OCTOBER COFFEE MORNING  -  The Box Hill Golf Club is once again UNAVAILABLE due to 
their annual golf tournament. 
 
Our October Coffee Morning will now take the form of a lunch on October 27th starting at 
12 noon at the Mulgrave Country Club, Corner of Wellington Road & Jells Road, Wheelers 
Hill. 
 
If you are planning on attending please let Robyne know by 20th October at: 
 
Robyne Vincent:  robynevincent@live.com.au  Phone: 0408 853 073 

  

GRAND FINAL EVENT  - 10:30am Wed 27th September 2017 at BHGC 

Your name/s…………………………………………………………….………………………………………………… 

Please find enclosed $.............………………….……………………………………..………................. 

I have direct debited this amount on (date) ……………………………………………………………… 

No. of Members attending ……………………………………$35each 

No. of Non-members attending …….………………………$45  each 

Names of those attending………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please advise us if you have special dietary requirements 

 

RSVP by 20h September2017 

Book with:  Lyn Sutton: suttonfam@bigpond.com Phone: 0409 863 211 

Post Cheques / Money Order to The Thornbirds PO Box 1319 Blackburn North 3130 

Or bank transfer to The Thornbirds Committee BSB 033326 A/C 372622 please put 

your name on payment. 

mailto:robynevincent@live.com.au
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CONGRATULATIONS!  

 

Our warmest congratulations to Thornbird member Carol Mann on becoming a 
Grandmother once again! 
 
 
 

THINKING OF YOU 

Our thoughts, prayers and best wishes go to Win Wood on her path to recovery.   

 

To any of our Thornbirds Ladies – who are not feeling well at the moment we send our best wishes to 

you. 

Please contact Robyne Vincent if you know of any Thornbird who needs a cheer up.  

If you have any significant events in your life and would like to share in the Newsletter with your fellow 

Thornbirds (e.g. Special Birthday, Anniversary, New Grandchild, etc.) please contact Di McDonald. 

 

UPCOMING THORNBIRDS DATES FOR JUNE - DECEMBER 2017 

DATE VENUE 

August 25
th

 Morning Coffee, 10.15am – Box Hill Golf Club Bistro 

September Fri 8
th

 Morning Coffee – 10:30am at Yours D’Liciously café, Forest Hill Chase 

September Wed 27
th

 Grand Final Morning Coffee - Box Hill Golf Club (Upstairs) 

October Fri 13
th

 Morning Coffee – 10:30am at Yours D’Liciously café, Forest Hill Chase 

October Fri 27
th

 12 noon - Lunch at Mulgrave Country Club 

November 9
th

  Oaks Day at Box Hill Golf Club 

December 5th Christmas Party at Box Hill Golf Club 

 

Lyn Sutton: suttonfam@bigpond.com  Phone:  0409 863 211 

Di McDonald: dmc16676@bigpond.net.au  Phone:  0400 100 005 

Jas Paic: JasminkaP@hawthornfc.com.au Phone:  0413 685 495 

Robyne Vincent: robynevincent@live.com.au Phone:  0408 853 073 

Lyn Stavretis: lyn@pwcg.com.au   Phone:  0419 564 231 

Win Wood: win.wood@bigpond.com   Phone:  0419 364 736 
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